
 
 
 

Preliminary tested positive Covid-19 case 
Notification from the Emergency Response Unit (ERU) (130)  

  
The University has been told that an outsourced worker on campus hired by a CityU contractor initially 
tested positive for Covid-19 last night (14 January). 
  
Construction at the site has been suspended and no workers of that site can enter campus until they test 
negative for Covid-19. The University will continue to maintain communication with the contractor to find 
out more details.  
  
Those who may be affected will be informed, and follow-up actions have been taken by the University 
according to guidelines provided by the Centre for Health Protection. All relevant areas on campus have been 
disinfected and cleaned. 
  
Staff and students are required to report any suspected case to his/her Head if he/she or any direct relative 
(living together) believe that he/she might be infected. Department heads are advised to make appropriate 
arrangements. For details, please refer to the Facilities Management Office website. 
  
We will continue to pay close attention to developments, take all necessary steps and handle the situation 
carefully. For the benefit of both you and those around you, we once again advise everyone to maintain good 
personal hygiene and social distancing. 
  
CityU 24-hour hotlines: 3442 8888 
  
Professor Raymond Chan, Vice-President (Student Affairs)  
Mr Sunny Lee, Vice-President (Administration)  
Chairmen, Emergency Response Unit 
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https://www.cityu.edu.hk/fmo/default.aspx?PageID=covid19infoctr

